
 

 
 

Main Office: 01233 622673  Website: availablewww.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk Mobile: 07541 316018 / 07933 251456 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     

KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
Edie B, Ella-Rose P, Elsie H, Grace B, Francesca B, Finley R, Ananaya 

P, Alfie P, Florence D, Charlie S. 
 

Value Award 
Thea H, Payton S, Freya L, Elena H, Thomas D, Mina H, Eliza C, 

Eddison M, Max CH, Samuel L. 
 

 

House Points 
 

Becket          481  
Dickens                  596  
Churchill            531 
Harvey            550       
Holmes            533 
Shakespeare           553 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO: 

This week’s winner 

DICKENS 

PRAYER SPACE 
 

Dear God, 
I am thankful 

For all you give: 
For food, 
For love, 

A place to live. 
I thank you for my family too. 

Amen 

AR READING AWARD 
 

 
Class of the week 

 
3T 

Best fiction/non-fiction 
Well done  

PARENTS CONSULTATIONS 
 

Parent consultations go live TODAY at 4pm. A letter was sent to all parents yesterday and is also 
on the website, this explains the process of booking a consultation. To book follow this link: 

 

https://kingsnorthcep.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

If you are having problems booking online, please contact the office urgently on Monday. 
 

This year’s appointments will be via video link you will have a strict 5 minutes consultation that can’t 
overrun, even if you are late joining the meeting.    
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POSTER COMPETITION 
 

We would like children to design a poster A4 size promoting recycling in school. 
 

Closing date is Friday 16th October.  
 

Please remember to put your name and class on the back of the poster and hand them into your 
teacher. 

 
Prizes will be given for the top 3 designs. 

 

 

THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
Last day of term is Friday 23rd October. School opens again on Tuesday 3rd November. 

 

 
Please keep 2 metres apart at drop off and collection times 

 

COVID -19  
We have set up an email address if you or your child tests positive for Covid 19, please email the school 

on cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk this email address is checked regularly by SLT. 
 

FOODBANK COLLECTION 

 
Monday morning is the last time you can donate tinned food for the Ashford Food bank. Please hand in 

at the gates or office.  

 
SCHOOL DINNERS 

Pack lunches only no hot food on this Thursday 15th October as it is 11+ day. If you would like the 
school to provide a packed lunch and your child is in YR 3-6 please let the office know and pay via 

Scopay. If your child is in YR R-2 there is no charge due to universal free school meals. 
 

PACKED LUNCHES 
Small packed lunch boxes are allowed in school as long as they can fit in book bags; please provide a 

small spoon from home for yoghurts etc.  
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL YR 2 ASSEMBLY 
This year, Harvest festival assembly is slightly different, you can watch the video via the school website 

under YR 2 class pages. 
 

BIRTHDAY INVITES/BIRTHDAY SWEETS 
Unfortunately, at the moment we are unable to hand out party invites and birthday sweets between 

children.  
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